Policy on Early Dismissal, Late Arrival, and Seniors with a Study Hall
Naperville North High School
STUDENT SERVICES

Seniors in good standing are extended the opportunity to opt for Late Arrival or Early Dismissal
during both semesters. Students must select one or the other and are not allowed to “have
both.”

The Naperville North policy on attendance — with regard to the full-time student — is in line with
the lllinois State Board of Education’s policy. All students must be in class for 300 minutes per
day. In terms of the NNHS schedule, that means that students would have to be in six classes
(one can be study hall) and have a lunch. As a result, Late Arrival and Early Dismissal cannot
appear on a single schedule.

If a senior has a study hall, he or she is expected to attend that study hall. The Deans of
Students will treat attendance in study hall as they would treat attendance for an academic

course. Please see the NNHS Student Handbook with respect to attendance guidelines.

A senior who is “called out” of study hall excessively will be called in by the Dean of Students
and asked to provide a written doctor’s note verifying illness.

Students who have earned enough credits for graduation are not exempt from this policy;
however, if early graduation is desired, the student should meet with his or her counselor.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact:

Steve Madden, Dean of Students, A-Fak 420-6505
Jim Konrad, Dean of Students, Fal-Lez 420-6502
Jeff Farson, Dean of Students, Lf-Roa 420-6503
Denise Gomez, Dean of Students, Rob-Z 420-6504

Jessica Freed, Asst. Principal of Student Services 420-6410



